
FSARC Club meeting 

11/2/24 

President Adam Huggins WW5AH opened the meeting asking JW Franklin KE5CQB to pray and the led 

the pledge of allegiance to the US Flag.  Next was a round of introductions by those in attendance. 

President stated the minutes had been posted to the website for several weeks, JW moved to waive the 

reading of the minutes and accept as written, seconded by Mike West. Motion passed without objection. 

Treasurers report was posted to the Signal chat prior to the meeting and without objection, stands 

accepted.  October beginning balance was $16,835.39, $60 in club dues were collected, $710 was 

donated to Arkansas Children’s Hospital and a $16.99 check was written to Arthur Christy for a display 

cable adapter.  October end balance is $16,168.40. 

President announced the Club Christmas party would take place at 6pm on Dec 17th in the meeting room 

at Golden Corral. 

President also announced a tailgate sale to be held on Dec 7th in Greenwood, LA. 

Winter Field day is coming up on Jan 25th at Peason Eye Institute. 

President brought up the Dec 7th meeting schedule issue.  It had previously been decided that the 

meeting would be moved to Dec 14th to allow members to attend the tailgate sale.  However, several 

members would not be able to attend on Dec 14th, and this meeting is when our club elections are to be 

held.  Reggie McFaul K5TXK moved to hold the meeting at 9am on Dec 7 th, motion passed without 

objection. 

President moved on to repeater reports.  The only report concerned the Sulphur Springs connection to 

the Freedom Link System.  It appeared a radio had gone bad and would need to be replaced when 

someone had time to coordinate the effort. 

David Glenn KF5VAE talked about the Salvation Army bell ringing, looking for volunteers on November 30 

at the Texas side Walmart Supercenter.  He also had a sign-up sheet for the Salvation Army Angel Tree 

program for helping manage traffic on Dec 14th at the old PG elementary school.  He said there may be a 

prize drawing for participation. 

President took volunteers for an election committee: Karen Houston KM5A, Evan KI7DZP, and Reggie 

K5TXK all volunteered.  There were no objections to these volunteers. 

President opened the floor for nominations for club officers.  The nominations were as follows: 

President: David Putman KF5UV; Vice President: Greg Waits KI5NHZ; Secretary: Kyle Elkins KD5UTP; 

Treasurer: Greg English KG5BOC; Director: Evan Vestre KI7DZP. 

 KG5BOC moved to adjourn, without objection meeting was over. 


